
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

Village of Highland Hills, Ohio 

Cuyahoga County CDBG Competitive Municipal Grant 

And 

Supplemental Grant 

 

The Village of Highland Hills is eligible to apply for funding from Federal Community 

Development Block Grant (CDBG) programs administered by Cuyahoga County through the 

Department of Development.  Funds can be used for a variety of housing, economic development 

and community improvement projects. Residents are invited to attend a public meeting to voice 

their opinions on local development needs, or to submit opinions in writing to the Council Clerk 

at the address below. Residents are encouraged to attend a public meeting to voice opinions and 

comment on selection of eligible projects for funding through each of these programs.  The 

hearing will be held in Conference Room No. 14 of Highland Hills Village Hall, 3700 Northfield 

Road on Monday, November 21, 2022 at 6:00 p.m. Written comments will be accepted prior to 

meeting at the same address.  For further information, contact the Council Clerk at 216-283-

3000. Any person requiring special accommodations under the Americans with Disabilities Act, 

may contact the Council Clerk at the above address or phone no later than 72 hours prior to the 

public meeting. 

 

       Margaret Sikon 

       Clerk of Council 

       Village of Highland Hills, Ohio 

 
 

 

November 14, 2022 


